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Dear Parents, 

On Monday we welcomed Mr Toby Long to the school for a SIAMS inspection. The purpose of the SIAMS 

inspection focuses on the impact of the Church School’s Christian vision on pupils and adults. This is a 

statutory requirement set out in Section 48 of the Education Act 2005. 

Mr Long spent the day here and completed a number of inspection activities. He toured the school to see 

children during learning time, he ate lunch with the children in the dining hall as well as holding a number 

of more formal meetings. He met with the senior leadership team, staff, pupils, governors and parents. 

Many thanks to all those involved in the day. The school is pleased with the way the day went and the 

supportive and considerate way the inspection was conducted. It is hoped that by the Easter holidays I 

will be able to share the finished report with you. 

Thank you to everyone who took part in our second survey of the academic year. The data is positive. 

Some of the key findings are: 

• 100% Agreed or Strongly Agreed that their children are happy at school 

• 100% Agreed or Strongly Agreed that their children are safe at school 

• 98%   Agreed or Strongly Agreed that the school makes sure the pupils are well behaved 

• 98%   Agreed or Strongly Agreed that their child does well at the school 

• 98%   Agreed or Strongly Agreed that they would recommend the school 

Comments left at the end of the survey were overwhelmingly positive. A small number of parents 

commented on the provision of clubs, particularly for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  

Across the week we currently offer one club for Reception, two for Year 1, five for Year 2 and six for Year 

3 and 4. We organise the timetable in this way to support younger children cope with their working week 

in school when they are very tired by the end of the day. However, we will investigate the options for an 

additional club for Reception and Year 1 in the new academic year. 

We are always grateful to the work of the TSSSA. Many thanks to Emma and her family for organising the 

Curry and Quiz night. I am disappointed not to be there this year but I am sure everyone will have a great 

time. Also thank you to Caroline for organising the Nearly New Uniform Sale which was available this 

evening. 
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TSSSA are always busy organising events for the children as well as the parents. The upcoming events this 

term are:- 

 Saturday 16 March – Curry and Quiz Night at 7.30pm in St Stephens and St Agnes Church Hall  

Friday 22 March – Children’s disco – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – 4.30 to 6.00pm and Year 3 

and Year 4 – 6.30 to 8.00pm (a poster giving further details is being sent home today) 

Wednesday 17 April and Thursday 18 April – Rags2Riches Collection 

We are looking forward to the Year 2 assembly on Thursday morning. All are welcome to join us in St 

Stephen and St Agnes Church. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Louise Lovegrove 

 

Spring Term Dates 

 

16 March 2024 TSSSA Curry and Quiz Night at 7.30pm 

21 March 2024 Year 2 Class Assembly 9am in St Stephen and St Agnes Church 

22 March 2024 TSSSA Children’s Disco 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 - 4.30pm to 6pm 

Year 3 and Year 4 - 6.30pm to 8pm 

26 March 2024 

NB This is a 

Tuesday 

Holy Week Family Worship. All are welcome to join our worship at 

9am in St Stephen and St Agnes Church 

28 March 2024 Term finishes 
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15 April 2024 Pupil Term starts 

17 and 18 April 

2024 

Rags to Riches Collection. Please start collecting unwanted clothing, 

bedding and linen. Items can be brought to school for our rag 

collection to raise funds for TSSSA. Thank you. 

19 April 2024 9.30am Easter Service at Holy Trinity Church 

 

Please remember that weekly information can be found about your child’s learning on the Class News. 

This is uploaded onto the website and is available at the following pages: 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news  

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news

